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October 10, 2018  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

 

MEETING CANCELLED 

OCTOBER 11, 2018 MARINE FISHERIES ADVISORY COMMISSION BUSINESS MEETING 

 
 

The October 11, 2018 meeting of the Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission has been cancelled. 

The next meeting is scheduled for November 8, 2018 at DFW’s Field Headquarters in 

Westborough, MA at 9AM.  

 

For more information on the Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission, please visit their website: 

  

https://www.mass.gov/orgs/marine-fisheries-advisory-commission 
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